
 

ANNOUNCEMENT IN RELATION TO  
RESIGNATIONS OF THE SENIOR MANAGEMENT 

 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Zijin Mining Group Co., Ltd.* (the “Company”) hereby 
announces that the Company has recently received resignation letters from Mr. Chen Jiahong 
and Mr. Li Side, both vice-presidents of the Company.  Both Mr. Chen Jiahong and Mr. Li Side 
resigned as vice-presidents of the Company because of personal reasons.  The Board has 
accepted their resignations. 
 
The job duties of Mr. Chen Jiahong and Mr. Li Side have been handed over smoothly and their 
resignations do not affect the operation and production of the Company. 
 
Investors and shareholders are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of 
the Company.  
 
This announcement is made by the Company on a voluntary basis. 
 

 

 
18 January 2011 Fujian, PRC  
* The Company’s English name is for identification purpose only  


